
 
 
May 31, 2018 
 
Attention ALF Summer School Parents, 
 
You are receiving this email because your student is enrolled in the Assistance 
League of Flintridge Summer School program for 2018.  You will be receiving 
your Welcome Packet of information via email shortly that includes classroom 
assignments, a map of the campus with drop-off and pick-up procedures, and 
student conduct guidelines.  This packet will be sent around June 11th. 
 
In the meantime, you may review your student information and account details 
by going here: 
 
https://thriva.activenetwork.com/MyAccount/Login.aspx?Org=FlintridgeAssistan
ceLeague  
 
If you have had any changes since registration, especially to your contact email 
or phone number, we would ask you that you correct this information right away.  
We don’t want you to miss out on important notifications from ALF Summer 
School.  
 
If you have any questions, please let us know. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
 
Deena Keys 

Donna Shepherd 
2018 ALF Summer School Co-Chairmen 

 818-790-2211 

summerschool@alflintridge.org 
 
Susan Bolan 
ALF Philanthropic Administrator 
818-790-2211 
programs@alflintridge.org  
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